IFNC Assistance Fund P.O. Box 515 Orange, CA 92856

IFNC@ifnc.org http://www.ifnc.org



Adey Oyenuga Imeh Inyang Segun Dawodu Femi Ojo Babs Omotowa

## **International Foundation for Nigerian Children (IFNC)**

June 10, 2003

Dear Mrs. Keinde Adeniran

On behalf of the International Foundation for Nigerian Children [IFNC], I would like to thank you and your outfit for the handling/shipping of our supplies and materials to different schools around Nigeria. Indeed, your personal assistance was duly noted and greatly appreciated.

The present collaboration (between IFNC and UPS) is bound to show that there is still hope for Nigeria and her future.

Hopefully, we will continue to touch and make a profound difference in the lives of these children for many years to come.

Once again, I thank you for your support.

Adey Oyenuga. IFNC President

IFNC-2002 [Beneficiaries]:

St. Mary Magdalene's Anglican Girl's Seminary, Umuahia Baboko primary school, Ilorin Pinn Margaret Secondary School, Calabar Gnidiri High school, Jos Government Girls College, Maiduguri African Church Primary School Eleja, Ilaro Mayflower School, Ikenne